
New Operating Permit & Emission Inventory V Supervisor
Marnie Stein has accepted the position of Environmental Program Supervisor for the
Emissions Inventory and Operating Permit Section.  She started her new position Friday,
August 7th.

Marnie has been with the bureau for 22 years; starting as a Environmental Specialist in Title
V, then promoted to Environmental Specialist Sr. in Emissions Inventory. Marnie has a
bachelor's degree in Environmental Studies and just completed her Certificate of Public
Management. Please welcome Marnie to her new role within Environmental Services!

A note on Iowa DNR and COVID-19
The Iowa Department of Natural Resources is working with state and local officials to reduce
the spread of COVID-19 and has transitioned employees to work remotely. DNR offices are
closed to the public during this time and only available by appointment.

In another effort to further reduce the spread of COVID-19, the DNR is encouraging the use
of the online services for submitting applications, payments and other daily tasks and
interaction with DNR staff.

Full list of DNR’s online services 
Up-to-date information on DNR services, facilities and events impacted by COVID-19
Technical information for regulated businesses in regards to COVID-19

We thank you for your patience and flexibility during this time. If you need to contact DNR
staff you can reach them by email or phone or by calling 515-725-8200

  
  DNR's Air Quality News listserve is targeted to the regulated public and consultants to deliver 
  timely regulatory news, program updates, and technical guidance to your email. If you have difficulty,    
  please contact DNR's Wendy Walker at 515-725-9570. 

https://www.iowadnr.gov/about-dnr/about-dnr/online-services-database?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
http://www.iowadnr.gov/COVID19?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.iowadnr.gov/About-DNR/Social-Media-Press-Room/Disaster-Assistance?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

